
 

   
               

 

March 28, 2025  

 

 

 

 

To: Morin Bros. Building Supplies Inc 

       Gerald Morin 

 

 

Due to the Department of Finance’s notice of intent to impose tariffs on US imports 

of certain goods to Canada, including gypsum board, GP Canada will be 

implementing a “Tariff Recovery Fee” as a line item on your invoices in concert with 

the effective date of any tariff imposed on our import of products to Canada.  As of 

the date of this communication our understanding is the tariffs could begin as soon as 

April 2, 2025.   

 

Your GP representative will be contacting you shortly to discuss the details of the 

Tariff Recovery Fee. 

  

Please note that GP reserves the right to modify its pricing at any time based on 

market conditions, changes in raw material costs or other factors. 

  

If you have any questions regarding this letter or if we can be of service, please feel 

free to contact your GP representative. We would also like to take this opportunity to 

thank you for your business and extend our best wishes to your firm.  

 

Very truly yours,  

 

 

Georgia-Pacific Canada LP 

 

 




